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APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR 
ANNOUNCEMENT 1 AUGUST 2022 

 
 
 
Audalia Resources Limited (Audalia) (ASX: ACP) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr 
Adam Buckler as a non-executive director of the Company, effective today. 
 
Mr Buckler has over 20 years of experience as an accounting and finance professional. He previously 
held APAC regional chief financial officer and finance director roles at Worley and Orica. Mr Buckler 
holds a Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) and a Master of Commerce (Professional 
Accounting) from the University of New South Wales. He is a member of the Institute of Chartered 
Accountants. 
 
The directors welcome Mr Buckler to the Board of Directors.  
 
 
Authorised by: 

Brent Butler 
CEO and Executive Director 
 
 
For more information please contact: 

Brent Butler 
CEO and Executive Director 
Audalia Resources Limited 
T: (08) 9321-0715 
E: admin@audalia.com.au 
 
 


